
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am delighted to inform you that for the first time ever we are planning to run a school ski trip to 

Switzerland. The trip will take place during term time, and we will depart on Friday 17th March 2023 

and return on Friday 24th March 2023. 

 

I would firstly like to gauge the level of interest across the school before we officially launch the trip. 

The trip will cost between £640 and £840 and include the following: 

 
• Executive return coach travel to Switzerland from the School. 
• Accommodation in a youth hostel. 
• Three meals a day and afternoon tea.  
• 5 day lift pass. 
• 5 days skiing in resort, including ski, boot and helmet hire  
• 5 hours of ski instruction per day. 
• Comprehensive insurance. 
• All evening activities.  
• A tour hoody and bag. 
 
Students who are eligible for a free school meal, will receive all equipment required for skiing 
including: sallopettes/ski trousers, ski jacket, socks and goggles; therefore not needing to purchase 
any additional clothing prior to the trip.   
 
Please email me by Monday 16th May if your child is interested in attending the trip or if you have 
any further queries: admin@langdonpark.org   
 
Based on the level of interest we can then determine a final cost for this trip. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

T Christopher 

 
Mr T Christopher  
Assistant Headteacher  
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